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March 8, 2013 

 

Mr. Johnson Chiang                        

General Manager                                           General Manager                        Secretary to the General Manager                    Duty Manager                           

Grand Hotel Taipei                                        Sherwood Hotel Taipei                                                  Grand Hotel Taipei        

Taipei, Taiwan  

 

Dear Mr. Chiang,   

 

I stayed at the Sherwood Hotel Taipei on November 30, 2012.  I appreciate your allowing me to stay at the Grand Hotel Taipei and to make a comment to you, as I did at Osaka 

University, on March 8, 2013.  

 
Mr. Achim v. Hake: General Manager of the Sherwood Hotel Taipei (Leading Hotels of the World) (November 30, 2012)  

Mr. Johnson Chiang: General Manager of the Grand Hotel Taipei (March 8, 2013) 

 Dr. Shida provides an explanation to the General Manger  

“General Manager, you always welcome VIPs from the world to your hotel. If you have time (just 15 minutes), please glance through my ‘Chairperson 20th Anniversary Treatise’ in which I had continued to  

make efforts to gain people’s attention of the world. We request that Taiwan stop taxi drivers from ‘Vicious Driving’ in front of the National Palace Museum in Taipei, like ‘Vicious Driving’ by taxi drivers in the  

International Airport of Toronto (good living city). This is similar to ‘Vicious Research’ conducted by the academic clique of Kyoto University.” 

 

         
 

             “Vicious Driving”                          “Vicious Driving”                        “Vicious Research” 

Sincerely,                                                    

 

Yukihisa SHIDA, M.D., Ph.D. 

The Doctor and Chairperson of Sports — the fastest pace in history 

Team Doctor of the Japan Table Tennis Team (1990-1994) 

Chairperson of the International Table Tennis Federation Sports Science Congress (1991) 


